
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
November 21, 2023 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, President 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
David Risher, Treasurer 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
Natalie Dowd, Newsletter Editor 
 
9 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the President at 6:35 PM. 
 
Guest speaker: Adrian Martinez from the Austin Fire Department shared fire safety 
information: 

• The fire department can provide smoke detectors.  Call 512-974-0299 to request. 
• Be safe when frying a turkey by making sure the turkey is completely thawed; testing 

the amount of oil need using a cold pot an water. 
• If case of a stove fire, turn off the heat and deprive the fire of oxygen by closing the 

oven door or covering the pot with a lid. 
• Don’t use water an a grease fire!  Use an approved fire extinguisher.  Baking soda is an 

option if you don’t have an extinguisher. 
• Check the gauge and the expirations date on your fire extinguisher to make sure it is still 

in working order. 
• Test your smoke detectors twice a year, and replace them after ten years. 

 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurers report read and approved. 
 
The speed monitor is back on Coronado Hills. 
 
The Association will be holding a special called meeting on December 5, 2023 to vote on 
whether the Association will officially take a position on the proposed land development code 
updates.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 


